
A NOTE ON RECITAL COSTUMES

MCFETRIDGE DANCE
N e w s l e t t e r  F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 2

SPRING

REGISTRATION

Adult Classes will be open
for online registration on

3/8 at 9:00 am! Set a
reminder!

MOST CLASSES WON'T

BE OPEN FOR SPRING!

Since our kids classes are
double length because of

recital, ONLY ADULT
CLASSES will require

registration.

 SPRING

AVAILABLE TO

VIEW

Adult Dance classes that
require registration are

available to view on 2/22.
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Costumes will be handed out during your student's class once all costumes for the class
have been received. The two tickets that were included in the recital fee will be given out
with the costumes. 

All costumes were ordered as close as possible to the measurements given when registering
for recital. However, due to costume availability or potentially incorrect measurements,
there is always a chance a costume will not fit. Please reach out to Miss Tiffani if you have
concerns about the costume, though minor alterations are the family's responsibility. 



Tickets
Tickets to both the Matinee and Evening Recitals are
available at the front desk for $10 each. Now that everyone
has had a chance to purchase, they are available for
unlimited sale, so purchase as many as you like and bring the
whole family to see the show!
Matinee Recital: June 4th, 3:00 pm
Evening Recital: June 4th, 7:00 pm

T-Shirts
T-shirts will be available for sale for the month of March (3/7
to 3/31) at the front desk! T-shirts are a fun way to show your
McFetridge Dance pride, and to commemorate your
student's recital! A proof of the design can be found at the
front desk if you would like to see it before you buy. 

Program Ads
Program ads are a fun way to support and congratulate your
dancer by buying a spot in the recital program.  Miss Tiffani
will be sending an email with instructions on how to pay for
and design your ad, if you choose to purchase one. They will
be due by 4/25. Keep an eye on your email inbox for that
information!

RECITAL

TICKETS,

T-SHIRTS,

AND ADS

SPRING BREAK

AND HOLIDAYS!

Some important dates to
remember in the upcoming
weeks!

March 8th - Registration!
McFetridge is now on the
regular park district
registration dates, though most
dance classes won't require
registration this session. 

March 21st to 27th - Spring
Break! We will NOT have class
this week, since the rest of the
building is in between sessions.

April 17th - Easter Sunday, no
dance classes.

April 29th - Ice Show, no
dance classes. (The rest of the
week and weekend will not be
affected, just Friday)
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DID YOU KNOW?

Dance is one of the oldest art
forms around! Archeologists in
India found cave paintings of
people dancing, and the
paintings are over 9,000 years
old! Humans have been
dancing since before we even
invented written language!


